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December 22, 19282

CrRTIFIED MAIL

Byron 0il Industries, Inc.
2200 E. 1l04th Avenue, Suite 217
Tnorn, Coloradaoc @234

Gentleren:

tnclosed is your Agpplication for Permit to Drill (APD) well Ho. 3
Dunn: Federal, ¥kSE% sec. 4, T. 23 ii., K. 7 %Y., Rio Arriba County,
Mew *exico, lease Santa Fe (76272-C. 2s discusseda with Mr. ©lledge's
secretary of your Company on December 21, 1982, the subject APD is
herepy rescinaeg and returned due to drilling not being commenced
within one vear of the arproval cate

s - :

You are reuired to reuuest surface reaabilitation instructions fronr

this office i{ censtruction activities cccurred on the referenced drill

site. If tnis office does not recelive cowzent within 15 &ays, it will
esune that no construction occurred and proceed accordingly. Iater

discovery that construction activities nave in fact occurred, will result

in assessment of liguidated camages.
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Sincerely yours,

James F. Sims
District Oil and Gas Supervisor
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